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15 July 2020 

Dear Mr Sheppard, 

Request for Internal Review (IR) under the Freedom of Information (FOIA) Act 2000 - Ref. 
1718978 

We write regarding your request for an internal review, received on 11 May 2020. 

We apologise for the length of time it has taken to respond to your internal review, we had 
intended to respond on 6 July 2020 (i.e. within 40 working days), and we failed to do so.  

We have reviewed our workload and the plan is to respond by 3 August 2020, and 
if we are unable to meet this new deadline, we will notify you on time.  

Yours sincerely,

Busola Awani 
Digital Services 
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